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Hi - please see letter attached on behalf of the Fairfield Gonzales Community
Association Land Use Committee which has agreed to waive the need for a
Community Meeting.

Pls advise if you have further questions, J

Joanna Fox
Chair,
Fairfield-Gonzales Community Association 
Land Use Committee
A Volunteer committee helping our neighbours engage in community planning by providing
opportunities and processes to collect and forward residents' comments to City Council

Fairfield Gonzales Community Place
1330 Fairfield Road
Victoria BC  V8S 5J1
near Moss street and Sir James Douglas School
t: 250 382 4604
e: place@fairfieldcommunity.ca
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Ayla Conklin 
Planning Secretary 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC 
V8W 1P6 
 
September 22, 2023 
 
Dear Ms Conklin,  
 
The Fairfield Gonzales Community Association Land Use Committee (CALUC) has 
reviewed the revised plans for the Rezoning Application for 1661/1663 Richardson St. It 
has decided to waive the necessity of a Community Meeting as there are not any 
significant changes or anything of substance to discuss with the Community. 
Additionally, the changes to 1661/1663 Richardson St have already been approved 
and completed through the City of Victoria permitting process.  
  
 
Thank you, 
 
Joanna Fox 
 
Joanna Fox 
Chair, FGCA CALUC  
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